
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Superior Court of California 
County of Riverside 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NEW CIVIL LAW AND MOTION HEARING  
DATE ON-LINE RESERVATION SYSTEM 

 
Effective Monday, April 11, 2011, a new automated on-line system for reserving civil 
law and motion hearing dates will become operational in the western and mid-county 
regions, to be followed in the near future in the desert region.  
 
With the exception of unlawful detainer and small claims cases, a civil law and motion 
hearing date can now be reserved on-line through the court’s website.  Attorneys and 
litigants will enter the case number and type of motion with a short title or description 
and then reserve a hearing date.  
 
The only fee charged is the motion filing fee in accordance with statute. There are no 
additional fees to use this reservation system. The court accepts Visa, MasterCard, 
Discover, and American Express as forms of payment. A receipt with a confirmation 
number is available for printing.   
 
Once a motion hearing date is reserved through the system, parties must serve and file 
the motion papers with the court pursuant to statute. Upon the filing of the motion and 
any related documents with the court, the reserved motion hearing date will be 
confirmed.  
 
This convenient new service is available 24 hours a day, seven days a week. For 
further information, please visit the court’s website at www.riverside.courts.ca.gov and 
go to on-line services.  
 

Sherri R. Carter 
 

Court Executive Officer 
and Clerk of Court 

http://www.riverside.courts.ca.gov/

